
Memo: To all Zion Members

Date: 03/13/2020

Re: Addressing Coronavirus at Zion

We understand that some of our members have compromised immune systems and others are at high 
risk. Each member should make a personal decision on whether to attend worship services.

Worship services will be held Saturday March 14 at 5PM and Sunday March 15 at 10AM with 
restrictions.

1) There will be no greeters and ushers. Bulletins and other materials will be available at the rear of the 
church.

2) There will not be a sharing of the peace but members will acknowledge others from afar.

3) The offering plate will be at the rear of the church and will not be passed to the congregation.

4) There will be no communion service.

5) Pastor will not greet members as they leave service.

6) Attendees should disperse throughout the chapel to maintain a 3 to 6 foot separation.

Additionally, Childrens Sunday School, Adult Sunday School and Confirmation Class will be 
suspended until further notice.

If you have any concerns about your health or the health of others please do not attend.

Zion Council


